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11 - 
Club meeting,South Coastal

Library, Bethany.  7:00pm

NEWS….NEWS….NEWS….NEWS

BRITAINS  - The Britains
Circus Figures that were part
of a donation to the club have
been sold at auction for
$725.00.  As part of the deal,
the net of approximately $600
will be given to the donor.

FIRST FROST™  SHOW, http://www.allentowntrainmeet.com/,
November 8 & 9, 2014, Allentown, PA  18104.

HARTLY TRAIN SHOW at the intersection of state Route 11
(Arthursville Road) and state Route 44 (Hartly Road),  Hartly, DE
19953,  http://www.hartlyfire51.com/   on  November 15, 2014,

SEAFORD MUSEUM TRAIN DISPLAY, The Seaford Museum, 203
High St., Seaford, DE 19973, Thursday, Friday, Saturday and Sunday,
except holidays starting November 20, 2014, using the original DSRC
O gauge layout with winter dioramas.

GEORGETOWN LIBRARY TRAIN DISPLAY 123 West Pine
Street,Georgetown,DE19947,  http://www.georgetownpubliclibrary.org/
, on November 29th, and on December 2nd, 6th, 11th, 13th, and 20th,
2014, from 10:00 A.M. to 2:00 P.M., using the club G, HO, N, Thomas
the Train,  S, and O gauge  modular layouts.  Volunteers are needed
for the setup of train on Monday, November 24 and to operate the
trains on show days.  Signup sheets will be distributed at the next
club meeting.

NOVEMBER

Fixin’ up the old O-gauge layout.

TRAIN SHOWS

TRAIN SHOW - At the past
meeting, we completed the
final report for the Indian
Summer Train and Toy Show
on September 27th, 2014.  The
DSRC Revenue and Expenses
follows:

Expenses - $2,004.00

Receipts - $4,604.73

Profit - $2,600.73



DSRC President’s Notes, November, 2014

On October 8 Steve Cawunder, Nelson Davison, and Doc Dougherty traveled to Roanoke, Virginia to purchase
and tow our new trailer back to Delaware.  This is a seven by fourteen foot covered trailer with a drop barn door
rear entrance to store and transport HO and G gauge modular layouts.  Restraining straps and specially designed
carts simplify loading and emptying of the components of both layouts at future  displays.

During November and December we will have a display of older small S and G gauge layouts running on a timer for
Historic Georgetown Association (HGA) members to run the layouts at the Georgetown Train Station.  On October 13 John
Hodges, David Lawrence, Bill Ziegler, Bill Mixon, and Bob Hodges worked on reconditioning the old  4’ X 6 1/2’ O gauge
layout at Jean Layton’s garage..  John Hodges has been cleaning the S gauge small layout located in his home.  At least three
members will represent the club on Returns Day in the Historic Georgetown Train Station, Thursday, November 6, by running
the trains for the historic association.

7 foot by 14 foot, V-Nose, 4 wheels with electric brakes,
enclosed club trailer stored at the hobby shop.

Bob, Bill Z., and Bill M. putting the small
old O gauge layout in working order.

Several of our club members traveled to the York TCA Train Meet on October 16 for a day of treasure hunting.  Afterward,
we went to Ruby Tuesday’s to exchange tales about our bargain hunting adventures.

John & Don with their
train loot in Orange Hall.

“Wow…Look what I found!” says
Bill.

Commercial layout display by
Dunham Studio in Orange Hall

Bob, Don, Gene, Lynne ready to order dinner. Bill, John, Dave, and Steve having their beer.
Club Information

The Fireman, Bob Hodges, is the club Property Manager for Jean’s Garage and needs to be notified of additions and
subtractions of materials to the garage.  Please, take a moment to call Bob before making changes at the garage.

The deadline for the Christmas Train Tour applications at the SeaSide Hobbies store was November 1.  The completed
table of open house homes will be available in the next few days at the hobby shop.

The next DSRC Club Meeting will be held on November 11, 2014, from 7:00p.m. Until 9:00p.m. In the South Coastal
Library, Bethany Beach, DE. The tentative program for the meeting is a scratch built building demonstration by Rick Kirwan.

The York O & HO Gauge Modular
Club Display in White Hall


